
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 
THE HILLINGDON (HAREFIELD) WEIGHT RESTRICTION ORDER 2016 

Under sections 6 and 124 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 as amended by section 8 
and schedule 5 of the Local Government Act 1985 Hillingdon Council gives notice that it 
intends to make these Orders, which will: 
1. Revoke the existing 7.5 tonnes weight limit on the roads on each approach to 
Harefield and impose a new 7.5 tonnes weight limit in Harefield Village on each 
approach to the roundabout at the junction of Park Lane, High Street, Rickmansworth 
Road and Breakspear Road North. 
2. Replace the existing 17 tonnes weight limit on the bridge on Breakspear Road 
North, Harefield southeast of the entrance to Bourne Farm with a new 10 tonnes 
weight limit. 
3.  Revoke the existing 3 tonnes weight limit on Springwell Lane, Harefield. 
Copies of the proposed Orders together with full details, a plan and the Council’s statement 
of reasons for the proposals can be seen at Harefield Library and by appointment at, Civic 
Centre, Uxbridge during normal office hours until 7th September 2016.  Further information 
can be obtained by telephoning Residents Services on 01895 558309. If you wish to 
comment on, or object to the proposals please write by 7th September 2016, stating grounds 
for objection and your home address to Transport & Projects, Residents Services, Civic 
Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting reference 4W/06/17/8/16/BC.  
Dated this the 17th day of August 2016.    
JEAN PALMER,  
Deputy Chief Executive & Corporate Director of Residents Services. 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

The proposals are will ensure that weight restrictions in and around Harefield town 
centre meet current legislation and are enforceable.  




